
The NCSMAA Executive Board has established the Kay Phillips Distinguished Service
Award to honor those who have made significant contributions to scholastic journalism in
North Carolina and/or to the North Carolina Scholastic Media Association. The award is
named in honor of Dr. Kay Phillips, former director of the North Carolina Scholastic
Media Association.

NCSMA advisers, associates, students or other school officials may nominate recipients
for the award. Recipients will be announced  at the summer Institute Awards Brunch on
June 17.

Please note: Each recipient must have contributed at least five years of service to scholas-
tic journalism.

Name of Candidate:

School/Organization: Phone:

Name of Nominator:

Address:

Phone:

■ Attach letters of nomination to this form. You may include the candidate’s résumé and
photograph. 

■ Nomination materials must be postmarked by May 1. 

■ Mail materials to: North Carolina Scholastic Media Association, 284 Carroll Hall,
CB# 3365, UNC-Chapel Hill, Chapel Hill, NC  27599-3365. Or send nomination materi-
als to ncsma@unc.edu.


